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9th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We will be holding a Parent Forum & Crafts morning on Thursday 19th March, which 

will take place from 9am - 10.30am 
 
We would like to invite all Parents and Carers to come and attend this session. We 
will start with coffee and cake while we talk. Mr Anthony Hughes, CEO of the 
Harmony Trust, will be joining us. The topic for discussion on this occasion will be 
homework.  
We will discuss:  

1. What kinds of things do you do at home with your children? 
2. What can the school provide to support your child’s learning at home? 
3. How much is appropriate homework to send for your child? 

 
Regular, open communication and consultation with parents and carers is really 
important to the Academy. Parent Forums provide a valuable way to listen to your 
ideas and concerns and seek your views, helping to make sure the needs of children 
and their families are met. 
 
Our discussion will followed by a parent and child craft session and we will spend our 
time together doing some Spring crafts. We encourage you to come and participate 
in these events with your children; spending time working together has a positive 
impact on their learning. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below to let us know if you will be coming so that we 
know how many people to expect. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs M Ubhie 
Head of Academy 

 

 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………..   
 
I will be attending the Parent Forum on Thursday 19th March  
 
Number of adults attending  …………   
 
I am not able to attend   

 


